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Notice to the Market  

Brasília, May 9, 2025 

 
BRB - Banco de Brasília S.A. (“BRB” or “Company”), in compliance 

with CVM Resolution 44/2021 and in order to keep its shareholders and 

the market in general duly informed, hereby announces that the 
injunction that gave rise to the Notice to the Market on May 7, 2025 has 

been revoked, allowing BRB to sign the definitive agreement. 

 
According to the judge, “there is no real urgency or risk of 

irreparable damage to justify the injunction granted by the aggravated 
decision, the maintenance of which interferes with strategic business 

operations without necessity, even before the technical analysis of the 
regulatory bodies.” 

 

The Company reinforces that the transaction remains conditional 

on the completion of several stages and on obtaining regulatory 
authorizations from the Central Bank of Brazil, the Administrative Council 

for Economic Defense (Conselho Administrativo de Defesa Econômica – 
CADE) and other competent bodies, as previously informed. 

BRB reaffirms its commitment to transparency, legality and respect 
for regulatory and judicial bodies, and will keep the market informed of 

any relevant developments related to the issue. 

BRB - Banco de Brasília 
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Director of Investor Relations 

 

Iure Cavalcante Oliveira 

Investor Relations Manager 
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